
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 9/3/2013 3:46:45 PM 
To: Kito, Michele (michele.kito@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: russell.garwacki@sce.com (russell.garwacki@sce.com); Brill, Thomas R. 

(TBrill@semprautilities.com) (TBrill@semprautilities.com) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Meeting to Discuss Near-Term Rate Issues 

Michele 

I will let you know soon. However, who do see at this meeting from the PUC? We want to 
make sure that we have the right individuals from PG&E there. 

From: Kito, Michele [mailto:michele.kito@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2013 2:00 PM 
To: Russeli.Garwacki@sce.com; Brili, Thomas R.; Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Cc: Murtishaw, Scott; Randolph, Edward F.; Phillips, Paul S.; Skala, Pete; Petlin, Gabriel 
Subject: Meeting to Discuss Near-Term Rate Issues 

Dear Mr. Garwacki, Mr. Brill, and Mr. Hughes, 

We were hoping to set up a meeting with you regarding near-term rate issues on September 16, 
2013, or earlier if the Legislature approves Assembly Bill (AB) 327. In particular, we were 
hoping to discuss how you envisioned making rate changes for 2014, if the CPI provisions in 
SB 95 are superseded by AB 327 and given that the rates OIR has not concluded. If you could 
provide us with two or three time windows for a half-hour meeting on Monday, September 16th, 
we'd appreciate it. 

Thanks, 

Michele Kito 

Energy Division | Demand-Side Analysis Branch| Retail Rate Design 

California Public Utilities Commission 

SB GT&S 0442779 
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